
 

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 
WASHINGTON, DC 20416  Original 

Certification 
Date:02/26/2015  

 
Nevin Byrd - President 
NBA Office Products Inc. 
60 L ST NE Unit 1410 , 
Washington, DC, 20002-2077  
 
 
Dear Nevin Byrd: 
 
 
Congratulations! . . . Welcome to the HUBZone Program! 
 
 
I am pleased to advise you that effective this date, NBA Office Products Inc. has been approved for 
certification as a "qualified HUBZone small business concern (SBC)". The firm is now eligible for 
HUBZone contracting opportunities and will be included on the list of qualified HUBZone small business 
concerns found at http://dsbs.sba.gov/dsbs/search/dsp_searchhubzone.cfm. This certification will remain 
in effect unless SBA later determines that the firm does not meet the eligibility requirements of the 
program or the firm submits a voluntary decertification form.  
 
 
Thank you for contributing to US economic development 
 
We wish you the best of luck as a HUBZone certified concern - your success will help improve the 
economic future of the HUBZone(s) in which the firm operates. If at any time you have any questions 
about the Program or how the SBA may be able to support your business objectives, the HUBZone Office 
offers assistance via an interactive conference call where we can respond to general questions and 
concerns in real-time. Visit our website at http://www.sba.gov/hubzone, for additional information or 
contact the HUBZone Help Desk at HUBZone@sba.gov  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Mariana Pardo  
Director 
Office of HUBZone Program  
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